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FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
56
VOTE SHEET

MARCH 16, 1999

RE: DOCKET NO. 980671-TL - Request for review of proposed numbering plan
relief for the 407 area code.

Issue 1: Should the Commission exclude the Debary exchange from the
407/321 overlay?

Recommendation: Yes. Staff recommends that the Commission should exclude
the Debary exchange from the 407/321 overlay due to its unique situation
and reserve 1 NXX for the Debary exchange from the current 407 area code to
last until Brevard County releases its 407 NXXs on October 1, 2000. Staff
also recommends that the Commission should reserve 4 NXXs, from the
released 407 NXXs in Brevard County, for Debary, which will accommodate 4

years of growth.
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DOCKET NO. 980671-TL - Request for review of proposed numbering plan
relief for the 407 area code.

(Continued from previous page)

Issue 2: Should this docket be closed?

Recommendation: Yes, this docket should be closed unless a person whose
substantial interests are affected by the Commission’s decision files a

protest within 21 days of issuance of the proposed agency action order.
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